
 

 

 

In partnership with Terrebonne Parish, UNO-CHART has 

conducted a Repetitive Flood Loss Area Analysis for the 

Bayou Cane area. 

  

Repetitive Flooding is a shared, community-wide problem. 

This Repetitive Loss Area Analysis will discuss flood 

mitigation techniques appropriate for the residents of 

Bayou Cane. 

  

A draft of the report will be presented, and there will be a 

discussion following the presentation. A copy of the draft report 

can be found on our website at: www.floodhelp.uno.edu. 

  

          Repetitive Flood Loss Area Analysis                          

                         Neighborhood Meeting 

  
          Tuesday, October 27th, 2015 from 5:30 pm to 

6:30 pm             

                                             Lisa Park Elementary 

School Gym  
The University of New  

Orleans’ Center for 

Hazards Assessment, 

Response and Technology 

(UNO-CHART) 

   

2000 Lakeshore Drive 

Milneburg Hall Room 102 

New Orleans, LA 70148 

 chart@uno.edu  

  


